
MINUTES OF THE COVINGTON PARISH MEETING – VIRTUAL PLANNING 
SUB-COMMITTEE – Communications by Email. Held on Friday 10th 
February 2021 
 
The committee currently consists of Warren Brown, Peter Sewell, Fiona 
McCullagh-Fells, Sarah Schofield, Rex Bigger, Linda Lockhart and Simon 
Williams and the Parish Chairman & Clerk. The notice was sent by email 
to “Covington Residents” and the Sub-Committee members on 5th 
February 2021. 
 
1) To Consider and make recommendation on Tree Application Ref: 
21/00113/TREE 

Tree Application Reference: 21/00113/TREE 

Proposal: Sycamore T1 - Fell - self-seeded tree growing too close 
to property and causing damage to garden wall. 

Horse Chestnut T2 - Crown reduce to a height of 13m, leaving a 
radial canopy of 5m. Pruning wounds should not exceed 200mm in 
diameter. - to increase the potential of this tree and make it 
match adjacent trees in neighbouring gardens.  

Site Address: Woodland House Keyston Road Covington  
 
2) To make recommendation  

 
Peter Sewell, Fiona McCullagh- Fells, Rex Bigger, Linda Lockhart, 
Simon Williams, and the Parish Chairman 

 
Voted to approve – there were no votes against  
Because:  This is a practical and sensible solution. 

 
The Clerk notified the Huntingdon District Council Planning Services Dept 
of this recommendation by Email on 19th February 2021 

 
 


